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In our celebration assembly this morning (and last Friday), the following children 
were congratulated and presented with certificates: 
 

 
 STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
 

Last Week 
 

 

Kestrels  Penelope, for a great attitude towards her work and 

school routines.  

Ravens Sophie, for being a kind and caring member of the class.  
Sophie can always be relied upon. 

Robins Myaire, for starting the new term with a great attitude and 
trying hard in all areas, especially with presentation.  

Falcons Grace, for showing a really mature attitude to her learning, 
to make sure she does well! 

 
 

This Week 
 

 

Kestrels  Skyla, for being a good friend and making sure her friends 
are ok by getting them help. 

Ravens Billy, for being a kind, caring and supportive member of 

the class, always willing to help those in need. 

Robins Greyson, for a sensible attitude to school life – well 

focused, attentive and thoughtful. 

Falcons Paddy, for making great progress because of the effort he 

puts in – particularly in reading! 
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SUPERSTAR LEARNER OF THE WEEK 

 
 
 

Last Week 
 

 

Kestrels  Dylan, for the best piece of independent writing he has 

ever done for me! Woohoo  

Ravens Nevaeh, for demonstrating an excellent understanding of 

measuring and calculating the perimeter of shapes. 

Robins Maddison, for super effort in Maths and lots of answer 

volunteering. 

Falcons Kaiden, for putting effort in to his learning during the 

school holiday. 
 

This Week 
 

 

Kestrels  Lacey, for excellent timing using claves in our music 
lesson this week. 

Ravens Ravens Class, for demonstrating during our recent trip to 
Liverpool World Museum an excellent understanding of 
Ancient Egyptian life with a particular focus on the 
mummification process. 

Robins Stephen (AKA ‘Mr Decimal’), for confident, accurate 
rounding and addition of decimals. 

Falcons Jasmine, for beautifully presented and accurate work 
measuring and drawing angles! You can do Maths!! 

 
 
Enjoy and Achieve – Aiming High 
 
This week our children in Kestrels class have enjoyed the lovely weather outside and 

been on a habitat hunt, up at the outdoor learning area.  Next week the children are 

very excited to be fitting a bug trap door to their bug hotel. 

This week Ravens class went on a school trip to Liverpool World Museum to learn 

about the Ancient Egyptian process of mummification.  The children got to act out 

the process using ‘Bob’ the dummy, by cleaning him, extracting his vital organs such 

as the brain, liver, lungs and heart as well as the intestines and then wrapping his 

body with linen.  The children had a fabulous time in the museum and got to see 

Ancient Egyptian artefacts first hand. 

 

 

 


